
 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
I would like to wish you all a very happy and healthy New Year. I hope you all had a 
lovely Christmas break. It was so lovely to see everyone back to school this week 
ready for the new term ahead.  
 
We have had some very exciting news this week . . .  
 
Mrs. Symonds gave birth to a beautiful baby girl this week naming her Edie Natasha 
Symonds. I am sure you will join us in congratulating Mrs. Symonds and her family 
on their new arrival and wish them all the best as they become a family of four. 
 
Mrs. Bunting became a Granny for the first time this morning as her son and 
daughter in law welcomed a beautiful baby boy, Eddie, in to the world in the early 
hours of this morning. Congratulations to all the family. Granny B has been beaming 
from ear to ear today.  
 
Thank you to everyone who joined us today to celebrate the Epiphany at Mass this 
morning, our first school Mass of the term. It was a lovely end to the first week of 
the term. 
 
I wish you all a lovely weekend and week ahead.  
 
Mrs. Edwards 
 

Attendance Award 
 

Congratulations to Year 5 Blue with 100% 
attendance this week. 

 
Which class will be the winning class next term? 

Sunday 8th January 2023 

Baptism of the Lord 

Matthew 3:13-17 

 

Happy Birthday! 

 
Reception: Reuben, Alfie 

 

Year 2: Dominicus 

 

Year 4: Seth  

 

Year 5: Inesa, Leonard 

 

May God never stop showering  you 
with His blessing! 

Safeguarding 
The wellbeing of our children is of 
paramount importance to all staff.  

 
Should any parent have a concern 

regarding a child’s wellbeing, please 
inform the school’s Designated 

Safeguarding Officers: 
Mrs. Pink and Mrs. Child 

 
All staff carried out Prevent training 

during our INSET day this week as we 
continue to ensure we are always fully 

up to date with information to keep our 
children safe in school. 

 
If you are interested in what Prevent is, 
please use the link below for a Parents’ 

guide.   
 

https://www.netmums.com/act-early 

19th January  Year 2 and 6 Mass 

22nd January Choir singing at the Holocaust Memorial Day Ceremony 
at King’s Lynn Town Hall. Everyone Welcome.  

25th January  Year 6 Blue Assembly 

26th January  Year 4 Mass 

1st February  Year 2 Blue Assembly 

2nd February  Year 5 and 1 

8th February Year 1 Blue Assembly 

9th February  Year 3 Mass 

10th February  Finish for half term at 3:15pm 

20th February  Back to School, gates open at 8:30am 

Dates for your Diary:  
 

St. Martha’s News 
 ‘Together we live and learn, 

we play and pray’ 

 
Friday 6th January 2023 

Field Lane, 
King’s Lynn,  
Norfolk,  
PE30 4AY 
 
Tel: 01553 774829 
 
Headteacher: Rachel Edwards 
Deputy Headteacher: Hayley Pink 


